Conservation Commission

Natu;é for the Future

October 27, 2020

Mr. Greg Sevinsky
25 Croft Lane
Chester, New Hampshire 03036

Dear Mr. Sevinsky:

It was brought to the Conservation Commission’s attention that you devoted your summer
removing much of the trash that was blighting Perch Pond. What a great gift you have given to
that beautiful natural resource and what an example you set for others to take similar action!

On behalf of the Conservation Commission, | would like to offer you commendation and great
thanks for taking the initiative.

It is citizens like you that make Lisbon a better place.

/)

Katrine N. Barclay
Conservation Commission Chairperson

Sincerely,

Cc: Conservation Commission File



